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Drought Continues to Impact Missouri River Basin

(AP) - The Army Corps of Engineers says it expects higher-than-usual runoff in the Missouri River
basin next year, but the system of dams along the river will still have minimum flows to recover
from drought last year.

The Capital Journal reports that the corps says wet soil conditions from abnormally high
precipitation in the upper basin this fall are expected to cause monthly runoff records for the Oahe
(oh-AW'-hee) and Fort Randall areas this October. Total runoff for this year above Sioux City,
Iowa, is expected to rank among the top five wettest years.

But despite the wet conditions, reservoirs still are below desired levels due to the 2012 drought, and
the system is still expected to support less than full-service navigation downstream next year.
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